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Board Highlights 

At the March 15, 2021 meeting of the Commodore Perry School Board, the Board approved the 
following: 

  

● The resignation of Maureen Werwie as Business Manager/Board Secretary 
● The employment of Michelle Goehring as Business Manager/Board Secretary 
● CPEA Collective Bargaining Agreement July 1, 2021- June 30, 2026 
● Bonita Homner as a driver for Chess Bus Company, Inc. 
● The resignation of Terry Shernisky as Head Soccer Coach and Nikki Williams as Varsity 

Cheerleading Advisor 
● Megan Snyder and Chad Jenkins as volunteer softball coaches, Brooke Shrock as a 

volunteer coach for junior high girls volleyball, and Rick McKalip as a track volunteer 
coach 

● First reading of policies 616, 617, 621, 622, 626.1, 626.2, 626.3, 626.4. and the first 
reading of revised policy 618 

● 2021-2022 budgets for Midwestern Intermediate Unit IV and the Mercer County Career 
Center 

● 2021-2022 Midwestern Intermediate Unit IV Intergovernmental Agreement 
● A Building use request from the Lions Club 
● Interstate Building Maintenance Corporation as the provider of custodial services under 

the terms of the bid process 
● The participation in the Education Leading to Employment and Career Training provided 

by the Midwestern Intermediate Unit IV  
● Girardat, LP as the provider of transportation for softball 
● A resolution with ABM Facility Support Solutions, LLC 
● The payment of bills 


